Frequently Asked Questions

What are the ages that you accept for KKSS?
Ages 7-14.
Is there an enrollment fee?

No. The monthly fees cover supplies, and everything needed for your KKSS camper.
Nevertheless, each camper must have a completed IGLC enrollment packet on file.

Can | pick and choose my weeks and pay weekly?
No. Our camps are ran on a month-to-month basis to ensure we do not exceed our ratios.

Payments are made monthly to ensure materials and instructors are covered for the
month’s programming.

What if my child misses a Saturday, do | receive a refund?

No. Unfortunately, our camps and staffing are based on enrollment for the month, and we
are unable to provide refunds.

Do you allow drop ins and if so, how much?

If we are not full for the upcoming Saturday, we will allow drop-ins. Please call to inquire
about availability the Wednesday before Saturday’s camp. The rate for drop-ins is $65 per
child.

Is there a capacity limit for the Super Saturdays?

Yes. Several of our activities are designed for small groups and require attention to detail.
This requires that we keep the numbers manageable for our Lead Instructor and assistants
so that campers can get the best experience. If you miss registration and a camp is full, you
can signup for our waiting list. The office will contact you as soon as a space becomes
available.
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What if my child gets hungry during the time at KKSS?

Healthy snacks are available and provided for all participants. Parents are welcome to send
additional snacks or food for our designated snack time if their camper desires.

What if | am running behind for pick up?

There is $10 penalty for the first minute past the camp end time and $2/min thereafter with
an additional $15 penalty for every 15-minute increment.



